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Angus Hodgett
69 / 69 - 69 Bennett street
Curl curl 2096

RE: PEX2023/0002 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I am a current member and employee of Warringah golf club, I think the addition of the
clubhouse in the proposed location will be an excellent addition to the suburb and community.
Understandably, the issues of noise, intoxication from patrons and anti-social behaviour in
general have been brought up, however, the golf club do have plans in place to resolve these
issues. Making a family friendly and lively atmosphere for both members and the general
public is of paramount importance and I think this can and will be achieved with this awesome
positioning of the new club.




